
                             

 

 

  Friday February 12, 2016  
      On Friday, February 12th the First and Second Grade students will 

be supporting the Ronald McDonald House of Long Branch. The Ronald 

McDonald House provides a “home-away-from- home” for families so 

they can stay close to their hospitalized child at little or no cost. No 

family is turned away. Families are stronger when they are together, 

which helps the healing process.  

     Thanks to your contributions the Ronald McDonald House is able to 

support many families for as short as one night to an extended stay to a 

year or more. 

     Along with a monetary donation the Ronald McDonald House 

depends on other donations as well. Items that are in need are the 

following: 

*paper towels   *tissues   *Tupperware containers          

*tin foil   *baby wipes  *instant oatmeal 

*tissues    *hand sanitizer  *granola bars 

 *tooth brushes  *tooth paste  *laundry detergent 

*Grab & Go Food snacks (Sun Chips, pretzels, potato chips) 

*peanut butter  *jelly    *paper plates & napkins  

*travel size toiletries    

Your support is greatly appreciated. 

 


